Minutes - L | R Membership Meeting - 12/16/95
at the Red Barn, Hampshire College

The meeting was called to order by the President, Harley Unger, at
10:50 AM..

Suzanne Lehman, cochairperson of the Curriculum Committee, thanked
the moderators of the Fall ‘95 seminars and introduced the moderators of
the spring ‘96 seminars. Each of the latter indicated what his/her seminar
would entail.

Ginny Senders, chairperson of the Winter Events Committee, was
called upon to briefly describe the January Programs which will be held on
the five Wednesdays in January. She urged that members bring friends to
introduce them to L.LR..

Ted Belsky indicated that the Great Decisions course would be held
beginning on Friday, Mar. 15, and continuing through Friday, April 19.
Registration will be at 9:00 AM.. the program will begin at 9:30, and Laura
Shelling will be in charge. Ted also indicated that the Special Events
Committee is developing a form that will help moderators who want to
suggest events to the committee in conjunction with their seminars.

Doris Guillumette pointed out that her fall French Conversation
seminar was adequate preparation for the Elderhostel program in France
from this coming May 30 to June 21.

Laura Simon, on behalf of herself and Lena Snook, then thanked her
hard-working Meetings Committee and indicated that people would be
invited to the luncheon buffet one table at a time as has been done in the
past. Harley also thanked Karen Tatro for her very large part in making
these events such a success.

Being warned by the President that we were not to indulge any
Hampshire College sheep, should they appear, in salad or wine, the human
company was invited to partake of sparkling wine, cider, and hors
d'oeuvres.

Respectfully submitted,

Grace S. Rollason, Secretary



